

FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT® FOR HEALTHY LIVING FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

2024 **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

The David and Thu Brule' YMCA OF MARQUETTE COUNTY The Y. Forever Grateful. For a Better us!

Christine Pesola President

August 16, 2024

Amanda Specker Vice President

Mrs. Karen K. Kovacs City of Marquette 300 West Baraga Ave Marquette, MI 49855

Al Hendra Treasurer

Dr. Chelsea Ray Secretary

Dear Mrs. Kovacs and City Commission Members,

Randy Girard Past President

Michele Butler

Ashley Cody

Kara Damm

Tonya Darner

Valerie Davis

Travis Hongisto

Dr. Greg Jones

Trooper Thomas Kinnunen

Rick Potes

On behalf of the YMCA of Marquette County, we sincerely appreciate your past support in serving as fiscal agents for previous projects and programming. I am writing to ask that the City of Marquette once again serve as a fiscal agent for our grant request to the Keweenaw Bay Indian Community (KBIC). Our grant proposal is for support toward program costs for low to moderate income youth.

We are requesting \$6,000 in funding from KBIC to support our Healthy Out of School programs in Marquette County. Each of these YMCA programs is vital in supporting youth development throughout our county.

We appreciate your consideration of this request and look forward to your approval. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (906) 227-9622 or email at izdunek@ymcamqt.org

Sincerely,

hief Executive Officer jzdunek@ymcamqt.org